
         April 25, 2018 

 
Warm Greetings Area 9 ~ Panel 58, 

 

District 10 (D10) is looking forward to meeting the new GR’s from the other Districts of Area 9. D10 is 
nicely acclimating to the new panel.   We currently have four (4) open positions; Alternate DR, AA Liaison, 
Archives, and the Public Outreach CPC. I plan on printing the job descriptions to hand out at the next 
District meeting. We continue to let our members know that participation is the key to harmony. 
 
We are looking forward to Ava G, the Publicity Chair for the 2018 Al-Anon Convention, visiting our district 
meeting May 12th.  
We will be hosting a writing workshop June 9th (10am – Noon). Terry Ann and Elsa from Area 9 will be 
providing bi-lingual guidance. The address for the District meeting and the writing workshop is 4605 Curry 
Ford Road, Orlando Fl, (First United Church of Christ). Possible upcoming workshops for August and 
October are relating to Intimacy and Conflict Resolution. 

The D10 Travel Team is attending a different meeting within our district each month.  

The Alateen Conference is coming together nicely. Nick and his team are doing a great job putting the 
pieces together. Attached you will find the latest flyer.  The committee is to be commended for their 
efforts! Please visit their website: https://www.afgarea9.org/alateen-conference-2018.html 

Public Outreach is presenting at the NAMIGO Walk on April 28th in Altamonte Springs.  Our PO group 
continues a monthly Meeting on Wheels in Winter Park.  This was a contact made at the 2017 NAMIGO 
Walk. 

We are grateful so much has fallen into place in such a short time. 

Mary W. ~ DR & Bernie M. ~ AISL 

For the May 2018 Assembly 

 

 


